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Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 8:49 AM
To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

My thoughts are that this program should be expanded to included those individuals who have no 
insurance, and are unemployed. This population of people still have medical issues that will need to be 
addressed, and without this expansion, our ER's will continue to be overloaded with cases that 
otherwise could have been taken care of at a clinic/ MD office.

Sincerely,

Carole Dewey

Norfolk, VA 
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